Simon,
 

From an environmental protection perspective the information provided is sufficient to clarify the position and, bearing in mind the location of the propsed farmstead, to allow control to be achieved by the use of planning conditions.I would therefore suggest the following conditions:
 

Prior to the commencement of grain drying operations on the site full details of the proposed plant and equipment to be used for this activity (including the sound pressure levels produced by any dryers and/or fans to be used) must be submitted in writing to the LPA for approval.Any varition to an approved specification must in turn receive approval from the LPA prior to it being implemented.
 

Prior to the fisrt operation of the proposed slurry store full details of the store and the method of management and disposal of slurry ( including details of the loaction of the land to be spread ) must be submitted in writing to the LPA for approval. The store shall be managed and operated in accordance with the approved specification ther after.
Rob Lowther
ASB Manager
